SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Tuesday, November 13, 2012 


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS


Varsity Blues will be open during conferences today in the afternoon and in the evening!   Hope to see you there.


Any students interested in applying for the Youth Advisory Council can pick up an application in the main office.  Students will need to fill out the application and return it by Friday, November 16th.  The applications will be reviewed and new members will be notified by Friday, November 23rd.


ATTENTION SENIORS:  Herff Jones will be in the lobby on Friday, November 30th from 7-1 for Cap & Gown/Graduation Orders.  If you missed the meeting on November 5th there are extra packets available in the office.


Are you artistic?  Show off your skills by submitting a design for this year’s HOSA hoodies.  If your idea is chosen you win a free hoodie with your design!  Turn in your design to Mrs. LeHocky by November 30th.  If you have any questions, please see Jodi Wizauer or Mrs. LeHocky.


Lunch:   
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